
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Wednesday, 12 June 2019 

 
 

Capitaine Wallis V919 – Nuku’alofa call in June 
 

 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 

 

 

                In order to deliver all cargo booked to Samoa’s & Tonga in June, we are scheduling an additional Auckland 

to Nuku’alofa service with the Capitaine Wallis. 

 

 

Capitaine Wallis V919 will load in Auckland on the Tuesday 18th June for an eta Nuku’alofa of the 22nd June. 

 

 

The revised forward schedule is below: 

 

 
 

 

Our Customer Service Team will be in touch with you to discuss any changes to your cargo booked for Nuku’alofa on 

the Southern Lily V453 that will need to be transferred to Capitaine Wallis V919. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Pacific Forum Line 

www.pacificforumline.com 


